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Spring term 2- Newsletter 7 

Welcome back everyone after what seemed a bit of a stormy half term… 

I am very happy to be back and I know that school was very busy whilst I was away. Spring 

term 2 continues to be even busier…how exciting! 

C3 and C4 had their first session with Plymouth Argyle coaches this week which was super      
enjoyable. The book fair was also delivered yesterday and our ‘book browse’ (for parents 

and carers only) is open 2:45-3pm today. 

Next week, things to remember… 

· Book fair 

· Dress up day for World Book Day 

· St.Piran’s Day celebrations 

Happy Friday! 

Mrs L-D-L. 

Our New Sport Teaching Assistant 

A big welcome to our new Sports    

Teaching Assistant, Miss Emma Westlake.  

She will be an invaluable addition to our      

sporting activities within school. 

CHANGE TO SCHOOL DINNER MENU 

ST PIRANS DAY THURSDAY 5TH MARCH 2020 

Cornish Pasty  

Or 

Cheese and Onion Pasty 

Served with Chips and Baked Beans 

Cornish Heavy Cake 

Fresh Fruit 

Please pay in advance on Parentpay. £2.41 

(free to Reception to Year 2 children and children 

who are in receipt of free school meals) 

 

LAST DAY OF TERM—FRIDAY 27TH 

MARCH 

As it is the last day of the Spring term on the 

date above we have an early finish—

1.30pm. 
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World Book Day and Scholastic Book Fair 

Share a Million Stories 

 

As you know, World Book Day is next week, this year's theme is 'Share a Million Stories'. We invite you to 
take part in a month of sharing stories, to join in with the effort to increase reading for pleasure across the         

country.  More details to follow next week, with an added incentive to win books for the school. 

 

We will be celebrating reading for pleasure all week, through book related activities on dress up day 
and the staff sharing their favourite books each day with the specific objective of getting our children 

hooked on books for life! 

 
On Wednesday 4th March, we invite the children to dress up as a character from a book and to bring the 
book to share with their buddy reading partner in the afternoon.  There will be a £5 Scholastic Book 

Fair book voucher prize for the costume that puts a smile on our faces in each class. 

 

The Scholastic Book fair is visiting again, and will be open on: 

 

Monday 2nd March  3-3:30pm 

Tuesday 3rd March  3-3:30pm 

Wednesday 4th March  3-3:30pm 

 
Children may use their £1 World Book Day voucher to go towards buying a book from the fair,  the 

school earns commission on all book sales made will which enable us to purchase new 
books for each class. If you are able to support us, you would be helping us a great 

deal.  

 
Scholastic's current competition is Book Bingo- hand in your child's Book Bingo form by 
Wednesday 4th March to their class teacher to be in with a chance to win a £5 Book 
Fair voucher to spend at the fair. We will send off the Book Bingo entry forms to   

Scholastic, where there is a chance to win a whole host of prizes from the   nations best loved authors.  

 

Online Advanced Book Fair Gift Vouchers 

 

Please remember to take advantage of buying book fair vouchers in advance online, for every £5        
purchased you get an extra £1 to spend at the fair, e.g. £5 = £6 to spend at the fair, £10 = £12 to 
spend at the fair. All the details about the fair and a link for purchasing vouchers can be found on the 

school website:  

 

Curriculum-English-Scholastic Book Fair. 

 

https://luxulyan.eschools.co.uk/website/scholastic_book_fair/432096 

 
Thank you for your support with our Book Week activities, together we can support our children to        

develop a lifelong love of reading. 

 

Emma Williams 

Reading Leader 
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ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK—14.02.2020 to 27.02.2020  

Well Done to winners Beech Class this week with an incredible 99.1% attendance! 

 DIARY DATES 

2nd—4th March Spring Scholastic Bookfair in school 3.05pm-3.30pm 

4th March Whole School Dress Up Day 

4th March Plymouth Argyle PE PM—Sycamore and Oak Class 

5th March Year 3 St Pirans Celebration trip to Bodmin 

6th March Year 5/6 Five a Side Football Tournament St Austell Rugby Club 

11th March Plymouth Argyle PE PM—Sycamore and Oak Class 

13th March Sports Relief Day 

16th March Ash Class Parent Consultation—afternoon 

18th March Plymouth Argyle PE PM—Sycamore and Oak Class 

18th March Year 3—Forest School session 

19th March Ash Class Parent Consultation—afternoon 

25th March Plymouth Argyle PE PM—Sycamore and Oak Class 

25th—27th March Year 5 River Dart Residential visit 

27th March Last day of Term—Early finish 1.30pm 

15th April Plymouth Argyle PE PM—Sycamore and Oak Class 

22nd April Year 4—Forest School session 

5th—7th May Sycamore Class Delaware Residential visit 

8th May Bank Holiday 

11th—15th May Year 6 SATS 

18th—22nd May Year 6 Isles of Scilly Residential visit 

CHANGE OF  FOREST SCHOOL DATES—SYCAMORE CLASS 

Please note that Forest School sessions for Sycamore Class have now changed from 11th March and 25th 

March to 

Year 3—18th March—whole day at Luxulyan Woods 

Year 4—22nd April—whole day at Luxulyan Woods 

Please send your child into school dressed in their forest school clothes: 

Outdoor shoes—trainers, walking boots or wellies 

Waterproof coat, Warm jumper/fleece, T-shirt, Old pair of trousers  

Extra layer of clothes, warm hat and scarf (depending on the weather) 

We will be making and cooking our own lunch over the campfire so pupils will only need to bring a snack 

and a drink. We will be cooking jacket potatoes (with cheese) and baked beans 

If your child has any dietary requirements please let Mr Heagney or Mrs Mileham know. 

ASH CLASS PARENTAL CONSULTATIONS AFTERNOONS—CHANGE OF DATE 

Due to other commitments, please note the new dates for the Ash Class Parental Consultations are: 

Monday 16th March 1pm-4pm 

Thursday 19th March 1pm—4.30pm 


